
Structure  of  Tahoe  mountain
bike group takes form
The next general TAMBA meeting is Jan. 26 at 6pm in Room G2-b
at Lake Tahoe Community College in South Lake Tahoe.

At the Jan. 5 leadership meeting the following positions and
officers were proposed, with the seven board position terms
staggered as noted:

– President, Kevin Joell, 1 year

– Vice president, John Drum, 2 years

– Treasurer and Truckee liaison, Linda George, 1 year

– Secretary, Lauren Lindley, 2 years (might include database,
email distribution, and membership coordination)

– Trail committee lead, Ben Fish, 2 years

– Agency liaison/government affairs director, Kevin Crifasi, 1
year

– Communications, outreach, PR coordinator, Nils Miller, 1
year

– Advocacy coordinator/youth outreach and education, Pete Fink

– North Shore liaison, Mike LeFrancois

Open position to be considered/filled later is the events
director.
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